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Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

A big thank you to those 
students and parents who 
worked on costumes for our 
book parade last week. You all 
looked amazing. It was great to 
see so many creative ways of 
dressing up as the character of 
your favourite book.  In total we 
made $650 from the book stall, 
which is fantastic as Scholastics 
provide us with a percentage of 
the overall sales to purchase 
new books for our library. 

We have postponed our mid 
term assembly to a date yet to 
be decided, so that we can take 

advantage of an offer to attend 
a puppet show in Griffith next 
Friday 6th September. 

We have had some enquiries 
about school photos as it is 
getting close to that time of year 
again. School photos this year 
will be  held on the 23rd 
October. Which is week two of 
next term.  Payment and order 
details will go out when we 
receive them from the 
photographer. 

Jason Hurley 
Principal 

Friday 30th August 
Rivierina Athletics 
Carnival - Albury 

 

Monday 2nd Sept 
ICAS Digital 
Technologies 
Assessment 

 

Wednesday 4th Sept 
ICAS Science 
Assessment 

Book Fair 
There were dogs, a cats, a lion, a ballerina, super 

heros and lots more characters at the Book Fair 

Parade last Friday. What an amazing effort by 

everyone. 



 



The SRC are raising 

money to purchase 

sporting equipment 

for the school.   

They are holding a 

Jelly Bean Guessing Competition as 

well as selling hot milo at recess 

every Wednesday. 

Parent Survey 
At the last P&C Meeting there was a discussion on our school 

jumper and it was decided to survey parents about the 

placement of the emblem.  This is NOT about the colour. 

 

Which Jumper would you prefer (please tick) 
 

A) Large Emblem on the centre front (what 

they wear now) 

 

 

 

B) Small emblem on the top right (similar to  

       Tharbogang) 

 

 

A 

B 



It Takes A Village 

Are you interested in learning First Aid for 
Babies? 

ITAV would like to host a workshop on First Aid 
for babies at our regular venue with Shannon 

Evans . Shannon is a Registered Nurse from West 
Wyalong hospital who will give a talk that lasts 60 

– 90 mins. (depending on questions asked) 

The event cannot go ahead without a minimum 
of 5 people and will be capped at 10. 

The dates/times are as follows: 

         28 August – Weethalle School at 10:30am 

         18 September at West Wyalong Local    
 Aboriginal Land Council at 10:30am 

         25 September at Tallimba Hall at 10:30am 

Priority is given to local participants for each 
venue. 

 Please R.S.V.P by 21 August for 
all venues on 69722795 or email 
itav@blandshire.nsw.gov.au 

mailto:itav@blandshire.nsw.gov.au





